
From time to time, the club receives details about various photography-
related events, including workshops, seminars, guided photo tours, and 
external trips focused on photography. Whenever possible, these 
opportunities are shared with club members, as they may be of interest 
to some. It is important to clarify that while we circulate information 
about these events, the club neither endorses nor officially 
recommends participation. Members are encouraged to carefully read 
event details, conduct their own research, and decide independently if 
an event suits their interests. If there are any questions regarding the 
event, contact the event organizer as the club is not involved. 
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